
Subject: Enhancing Accessibility of Our 

Newsletter 

Dear Team, 

As we strive to make our newsletter more inclusive, I'd like to propose some enhancements to 

improve accessibility for all our readers. Below are some key initiatives we can implement: 

• Use Clear and Simple Language: Avoid jargon and complex sentences to ensure 

understanding across varied literacy levels. 

• Text Alternatives: Provide text descriptions for images and graphics for better 

understanding. 

• Consistent Formatting: Use headers, bullet points, and adequate spacing to enhance 

readability. 

• Text Resizing Options: Ensure that content can be resized without losing clarity or 

functionality. 

• Color Contrast: Use high-contrast color schemes to assist those with visual 

impairments. 

I believe these changes will greatly enhance our newsletter's accessibility, making it a valuable 

resource for everyone in our community. 

Thank you for considering these recommendations. I look forward to your thoughts. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 


